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Wednesday’s Tribute to Grand 
Chief Norton to be available for 

viewing on Facebook 

 

For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 18, Seskéha/August 2020) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to advise the public that 
those wishing to view tomorrow’s (Wednesday’s) tribute 
speeches for the late Grand Chief Joseph Tokwiro Norton will 
be able to do so on Facebook at the ‘In Memory of Grand Chief 
Joseph Tokwiro Norton’ page later in the day.  
 
The tribute speeches will begin at 10am and conclude at 
11am, at which time the Traditional funeral service will begin. 
The speeches will be recorded and posted on Facebook, as 
indicated above. There will be absolutely no recording of the 
funeral service, as this is strictly prohibited. 
 
Among those scheduled to speak are former Ietsénhaienhs 
(Council Chief) Peggy Mayo-Standup, Minister of Indigenous 
Services Canada Marc Miller, Regional Chief of the Assembly 
of First Nations of Quebec-Labrador Ghislain Picard, and 
current Ratsénhaienhs (Council Chief) Ross Montour. 
 
Grand Chief Norton began his political career in 1978. He 
served as Kahnawà:ke’s Grand Chief from 1982 to 2004, and 
from 2015. He was in his second term since returning to office 
when he passed away suddenly at the age of 70. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
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As per the MCK 
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